Developing cooperation between universities of Uzbekistan and Turin Polytechnic University in Italy

On May 23, 2023, rectors of a number universities of Uzbekistan visited Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent in order to develop cooperation relations with Turin Polytechnic University in Italy (Politecnico di Torino).

During the meeting, Jamshid Inoyatkhodjaev, rector of Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent, Oktam Salomov, rector of Fergana Polytechnic Institute, Ercan Kahya, rector of Tashkent Institute of Architecture and Civil engineering, Bakhtiyor Mahkamov, rector of Tashkent University of Information Technologies, Chidem Janbay Turkyilmaz, rector of Samarkand State Institute of Architecture and Construction conducted negotiations with Guido Saracco, rector of Turin Polytechnic University in Italy, on further expansion of mutual cooperation.











As a result of the negotiations, a tripartite agreement on the development of cooperation was signed by Guido Saracco, the rector of Turin Polytechnic University in Italy, Jamshid Inoyatkhodjayev, the rector of the Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent and Oktam Salomov, the rector of the Fergana Polytechnic Institute.



Also, Tashkent University of Information Technologies, Fergana Polytechnic Institute signed a cooperation agreement with Turin Polytechnic University in Italy.





Within the framework of the meeting, was agreed to develop PhD programs together with the Turin Polytechnic University in Italy, open a training (Competency) center for the purpose of retraining and improving the skills of engineering staff and

developing methodology of academic staff, as well as develop "Industrial manufacturing technologies" bachelor program and "2+2" joint educational programs in the universities of Uzbekistan.

